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Ontario School is Moving to the Adams Building
 
All students who are currently attending 
Ontario Elementary School will be moving to 
the Adams Building (former junior high school 
building), located at 318 Columbus Avenue. 
Ontario students and faculty will be housed 
there for the next two years. Only Ontario 
students will be housed in the building. The 
reason for the movement of students is a result 
of the district’s Building Better Dreams facilities 
program, in which three new schools will be 
built over the next several years. 

Frequently Asked Questions for Ontario 
Elementary Students and Families: 

How will I get to school at the Adams building?
All Ontario students will attend classes at the 
Adams Building beginning the first day of school 
on August 30, 2017. If you live more than one half 
mile from the Adams Building, you will have bus 
transportation (same rule in the district for many 
years). We are reviewing our transportation 
policy to determine the best way to serve our 
students during the transition.

Will there be a formal celebration of the legacy 
of Ontario School?
There are plans to celebrate the wonderful 
legacy and memories of Ontario School. Join us 
from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm on Thursday, July 20 and 
from 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm on Thursday, July 27.

Will the same teachers, support staff and 
principal that currently work at Ontario be 
assigned to the Adams Building?
Yes, all current teachers, support staff and 
principal will be moving to the Adams Building, 
right along with the students.

If you have any questions about the move during 
the summer, please feel free to contact me 
by phone or email at: 419-984-1000 or 
ASKDRSANDERS@SCS-K12.NET 

Design of the New Schools
Following our meeting with the Administration, 
Educators, and Staff to define your educational 
program needs, the design team began 
developing the floor plans for each building. This 
is the part of the process we call the Schematic 
Design phase. During this phase we develop the 
floor plans for each school and show the sizes 
and the relationships of all of the rooms. Some 
of the major spaces in each building include the 
Administration Offices, Classrooms, Computer 
Labs, Cafeteria, Gymnasium, and Media Center. 
We also complete the design of the building sites 
in this phase that includes vehicle circulation, 
bus and parent drop-off areas, and parking. 
Preliminary plans were completed and reviewed 
again with the District. We are currently finalizing 
all of the building and site plans and are in the 
process of creating three-dimensional images of 
each school.  

Renovations to Sandusky Middle School & 
High School
Work is ready to begin on the Auditorium stage 
relief air venting system and roofing which will be 
completed before the start of school in the fall. 
As we previously indicated, the other 
renovations, including Science Rooms, Rooms 
300/301, Natatorium and Planetarium are 
currently in the design phase and will be ready 
to begin construction next summer 2018. 
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Lesko Architecture



UPCOMING DISTRICT EVENTS

DISTRICT-WIDE OPEN HOUSE

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 30, 2017

TUESDAY, AUGUST 29, 2017

FIRST DAY  OF SCHOOL

www.bluestreakpride5k.com

Now registering for Kindergarten!

BLUE STREAK CLASS OF 2030

Call 419.626.6940 for more information.

Join us for the annual Parent Summit on 
Saturday, January 20th! The day will start 

at 8:00 am and be held at Sandusky High 
School. Be on the look out for more 

information regarding sessions, 
registration, child care information, 

and more!
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